
                     
 
 

 

                

WORLD CONTINENCE WEEK 

CONTINENCE ADVICE and AIDS DISPLAY 

Monday 24th- Friday 29th June 2013 

Members of Your Healthcare Continence Team will be 

available from Monday to Friday between 9-1pm every day 

during the World Continence Week at:  

Surbiton Health Centre 

reception area, promoting bladder and bowel health to 

members of the public. 

Come and see our display and talk to the nurses. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to resolve any queries or concerns 

that you may have regarding continence. 

On Friday, 29th June 6-8pm you are invited to a Pelvic Floor 

Group reunion, for women that have previously attended a 

group class and members of the public who wish to know 

more about Pelvic Floor Dysfunction. 

For more information please contact Marian Di Vito, 

Continence Nurse Specialist on:    0208 274 75 01 


